
WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
 

    “Helping Others Find and Serve God” 
 

October 31
st
, 2021 

Sunday School 9:30 AM 

Morning Worship 10:45 AM 
 

“Yet, with respect to the promise of God,  

he did not waver in unbelief but grew strong in faith, 

giving glory to God, and being fully assured  

that what God had promised,  

He was able also to perform.” 
 

Romans 4:20-21 
***************** 

 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

PRAYER  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH MUSIC 

 

SCRIPTURE READING                       Romans 4:16-25 

  

PRAYER 

         

CHORUS # 382        “Be Thou My Vision” 

 

MESSAGE                                “Growing Strong In Faith” 

 

IVITATION SONG       “Your Will Be Done” 

 

  BENEDICTION & CLOSING CHORUS 

 

 



Donations for Operation Christmas Child 

should be brought in no later than 

Sunday Nov. 14
th

. 

(See bulletin board for list of possible items.) 

  

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK: 
 

Today 6:30-7:30 Trunk or Treat  
            Those planning to pass out treats  

                   should arrive by 6:15 pm 
 

Mon.  5:30 Official Board Meeting  

 Please give agenda items to Pastor John today 

 Please notify Pastor John if you are not able to attend or make 

arrangements with your alternate to be there. 

 Contact Pastor John if you plan to participate via Zoom   
 

            6:00 TOPS (Taking Off Pounds Sensibly)  
 

Wed.   6:00 Basketball Outreach High School and College Age  

            7:00 Bible Study & Prayer Time 
 

    Sat.                8:00 AM Men’s Bible Study 

                10 - 4 PM Bake Sale at LaBrae Craft show at LaBrae High School                      

             Baked goods should be dropped off at the school by 9:30 AM.   
 

                  (Please sign up if you would like to help or plan to bake.) 
 
 

 

 
 

Coming Up:  
 

We are collecting food to provide Thanksgiving & Christmas dinners 

along with other groceries to families in our area. A list of items is on 

bulletin board and donations can be placed in the hallway.  Please let Laura 

McKellogg or Gail Hollis know of anyone who could use some help. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Doing our part during cold, flu and COVID season: To help maintain a 

safe place to come and physically exercise our faith, we encourage everyone 

to maintain good health practices including regularly washing hands, using 

hand sanitizer, wearing masks if desired, not lingering in halls and being 

courteous when interacting with those around you. If you happen to have 

any symptoms, we ask that you please join us virtually on Youtube Live or 

on Facebook accessible from church web site at www.firstcommunity.ws . 

 

Happy Birthday To: 11/1 David Clark; 11/3 Marian Keeler;  

11/4 David Doll 

http://www.firstcommunity.ws/

